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Hello, 

My name is Jose Pereira and I live at■ Mountfield
Crescent, Thornhill, ON . I will not be attending the 
public meeting on May 30th at Vaughan City Hall at 
7:00pm as I am out of the country. I am emailing to give 
my thoughts and opinions on the matter of the Site Plan 
for the 12 storey residential units that are planned to be 
built on Concord Rd and Centre St. 

I remember at a previous meeting the discussed height of 
the residential buildings was 2 storeys maximum. The 
new plan of 12 storeys and 700 units will bring major 
traffic problems to the area, and no privacy in my 
backyard as the people will be able to look down into it. I 
am extremely against these changes to the original plan 
of 2 storeys, and believe it will just make the area more 
congested with cars. If the buildings were to be made 
shorter, as it was originally discussed, I would vote for 
them to be made. However, as the current plans describe, 
my vote is NO. I do not agree with these buildings going 
up. 

Thank you, 



Jose Pereira
 
 
 
 




